

## Liberty Park Cemetery Association P.O. Box 93

## Cattaraugus, NY 14719

Dear Residents of Cattaraugus,

Due to the rising costs to maintain the grounds of the Liberty Park Cemetery and the Snyder Hill Cemetery, ie: fuel, machinery repairs, wages, and other supplies, the trustees of the Cemetery Association feel we need to mail this "Letter of Request" to ask for your help to keep the Cemetery solvent. Our expenses now far exceed any interest or dividend income that we receive.

In the event that we can no longer maintain the grounds in a satisfactory manner and are required financially to dissolve the Association, the Cemetery will need to be conveyed to the Town of New Albion who will be required to mow only three times per year. As the appearance of the Cemetery would suffer, again, we ask for your help.

Any contribution you could send would be greatly appreciated.

Please make checks payable to the "Liberty Park Cemetery Association" and mail to the above address.

Many thanks, in advance, for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Douglas Johnson, Secretary/Treasurer

James Land, President

Trustees:

Roger Erhart, Sexton

Thomas Young Ed Erhart

Brenda Bailey Jodie Gasper

Sandra Blood Rev. Michael Jones